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'HE SUMMER BULLETIN

As usual, Ye Faculty Bulletin will NOT be printed on a regular schedule during the Summer
is it is during the long session. However, it will go to press as needed during the hot months
%0 if anyone has any news, announcements, comments, etc. for the Bulletin do not hesitate

'o send them along to Information Services.
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SATURDAY MAKEUP ON JUNE 28--NOT JULY 5

Pean Moore, director of Summer School, calls attention to the fact that Saturday classes will
‘¢ held on June 7 and June 28 (the last to makeup the July 4 holiday.) The calendar in Summer
School Catalog says the makeup day is July 5. Not so. July 4-5 will be holidays. So don't

fOl'get.

Flnal exams for Summer Term I are due July 11 and registration for Summer Term II will
%¢ held Monday, July 14. Commencement will be held Friday night, Aug. 22. Seems a long
Yay off but the weeks will fly.
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¢ ND-OF-YEAR CEREMONIES GO WELL

B&ccalaureate, the senior tea and Commencement all went very well last week. In fact, we

‘¢emed to have more seniors and their families at the tea Friday afternoon than in several
lears. Thanks to all faculty and staff members who helped out. Mary Beth Scott really did
! job on the table decorations and Juanita Owens turned out top refreshments. Both worked

hemselves to a frazzle. Thanks gals.

it Commencement, we handed out 458 degrees, a drop of eight from the expected list as a
by failed to make the grade. Calvin Cumbie had a rough go, staying up ALL night last
ednesday when some instructors failed to get in their senior grades. Calvin had some of
hem on the phone at 2:30 a. m. The schedule called for all senior grades at 2:30 p. m. on
Yednesday but Calvin was still trying to get some of them 12 hours later. Hope this won't

‘e repeated, as the senior list MUST be ready.
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ALUE OF THE DANIEL BEQUEST
=

ope eVeryone saw Dr. Sadler's announcement that the value of Milton Daniel's bequest will be

stween $7,000, 000 and $10,000,000. Of course, ONLY the income will come to the university
.pone of the corpus. It was the largest bequest in TCU's 85-year history but doesn't mean ||
e can rest in the crucial area of development. Much, much more will be needed.
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pUBLIC PROGRAM'" COMMITTEE TO BE NAMED

fter 2 meeting Monday in Dr. Sadler's office, plans have been made to set up a '""Public
rogram Committee' and Jim Farrar has been named chairman. The group will have general
wpervision of all meetings on campus to which the public is invited. Details of its operation
re being worked out. The purpose is to improve the planning and presentation of such
rograms which have a very definite public relations value. More later on this.
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OTES AROUND THE CAMPUS

he Renaissance Conference we held during the Spring received 2 nice writeup in the National
enaissance Association publication recently. The editors were especially impressed by
e participation of our students, LORRAINE SHERLEY reports.

ILLIS and LIZ HEWATT were off Monday for the long drive to their post at the Virginia
fate Fisheries on the East coast. Enroute they were to visit with Neil Hulings, our new
blogy staff member, in Florida.

M and MARTHA HEAD will be leaving us in August. Capt. Jim has been ordered to Japan
'd Martha plans to go along for the two-year hitch.

TTO NIELSEN has been named chairman of a new Religion and Public Education Committee
'the Texas Council of Churches.

'ARREN AGEE is off to West Virginia in two weeks. At last reports, they were still awaiting
arrival of a new youngster--which Warren keeps calling Charlie. It may be Charlene, of
urge,

8E MARTIN was mighty proud of son Don for that summa rating at Commencement. A

ke-med major, Don will enter Baylor in Houston next fall. And didja see JEROME MOORE
‘ng the diploma to son Jerry last Friday night? Pres. SADLER thought it would be a fine
Ch--and it was.

hat was a nice story about VIRGINIA OGG and her coming marriage in the papers Sunday.

l

'.ROOKS MORRIS, who retired from Fine Arts this month, has also retired as director of the

*St Baptist Church choir downtown--a post he held for many years. Looks like Brooks is
1Y gonna rest.



